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Enrollment 

As of  April 3, 2025, we have 658 students currently enrolled at McNary.  
Enrollment by grade level: Kinder =103 , 1st = 103, 2nd = 113, 3rd = 120, 4th = 105 5th = 114 
Last year there were  620 students enrolled at this time.  
 
April Professional Development: 
 

●​ Friday, April 5th: Review Emergency Protocols, IMESD Summer Series Presentation, SBAC 
Training 

●​ Friday, April 12th: PM Para Training- De Escalation Strategies  
●​ Friday, April 26th: Data Team Meeting  

 
Calendar  

 
●​ Thursday, April 3rd: Spring Class Picture Day 
●​ Thursday April 10th and Friday, April 11th: Spring Parent/Teacher Conferences 
●​ Thursday, April 24th: School Wide Earth Day Field Trip 
●​ Friday, April 25th: Data Team Meetings 
●​ Friday, April 25th: Administrative Professionals Day 
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Vice Principal’s Report  

Discipline: 

We have had 50 major referrals in the month of March. 

 

SAFETY: 

We had a fire drill on March 19th at 1:50pm. Our next fire drill is scheduled for April 23rd. 

Our Secure and Lockdown Drills will be on April 17th.  
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ACTIVITIES (April): 

McTeacher Night: We had McTeacher Night on Tuesday, April 1st. It was VERY well attended. Thanks so 
much to all of the families that came out to support MHES! We are still the reigning champions for sales in 
the Hermiston/Tri Cities area which is pretty cool. Students were super excited to see their teachers outside 
of school and it was a fun night!  

McNary Marathon: For two weeks before spring break you could see students running, walking, skipping 
and jumping around the track at MHES. During this annual event, students were given the opportunity to 
earn toe tokens for every 10 laps that they completed. Top runners in each grade level are also recognized. 
While some students only completed a couple of laps a day, the majority of students pushed themselves to 
complete as many as they could during their lunch recess. We had various parent volunteers come to help 
punch cards. Mrs. Hernandez, PE teacher, coordinated this school wide event.   
 
 
 
 
 


